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TAXIWAY C CLOSURE 

 

The Bradley West East Apron and Renovation Project will commence work on Taxiway 
C starting Monday, June 16, 2014 at 0001L.  This work will close Taxiway C between 
Taxiway P and Taxiway C10 continuously for approximately 45 days. 
 
The work plan for Monday morning will be: 
 

 Taxiway C between Taxilane S and Taxiway C10 along with Taxiway P between 
Taxiway B and Taxiway C will close at 0001L.   

 

 Temporary low level barricades  will be placed on Taxiway C on both sides of the 
work area and on Taxiway P  

 

 Taxiway P between Taxiway B and Taxiway C will reopen for Aircraft Design 
Group 3 and smaller at approximately 0800 on June 16th, 2014.  

 

 Expected duration of the Taxiway C closure will be 45 days.      
 

A Notice to Airmen (NOTAM) will be issued 72 hours prior to the scheduled closure.  
Please plan your flight operations accordingly.  For current airfield operating conditions 
check NOTAMs at https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov.  Thank you for your support. 
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
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